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On Wednesday 17 February we had a lively afternoon of singing and dancing as we enjoyed Fred Clark’s video performance

here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Fred used to come to Woodstock regularly and everyone loved him performing as he would make the songs personal and do

dedications.

Fred dedicated songs to some of our residents this time over a video link. This made it feel like Fred was in the room with us! Wendy

had a shoutout with the song 'Summer Holiday' by Cliff Richards and other songs were dedicated to Barbara and Lena.

Those who remember Fred performing were so over the moon to hear his amazing voice on the video and it was so lovely to see his

face again.

 

 

 


